

October 11, 2025

Welcome Jerry Magee
Offering: Walla Walla University (NPUC) Jerry Magee
Children's Story: Amy Caulder
Praise Music Nathan Loewen
Family Prayer Jerry Magee
Message Pastor Chad Reisig

Pianist/Organist: Mark Roller Deacon in Charge: Wallace Dick Deacons: Richard Wolfsen, Efren, Ethan Reid

This Week's Events

Today Fellowship Meal: immediately following service

The Word Alive: 2:00 PM

Sunday Feeding the Homeless: 5:00 PM at Marion

Square Park on Commercial St

Tuesday Church Board Meeting: 7:00 PM

Wednesday SACS: 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM 1860 Summer St NE

House of Prayer: 6:30 PM in the Chapel

Community Basketball: 7:00 PM LAA's gym

Sabbath Morning Prayer Group: 9:00 AM in the Chapel

Youth Breakfast: 9:30 AM Youth Classroom

Sabbath Service: 11:00 AM Kirk Betz

Prayer Ministry

Rejoice in hope, be patient in tribulation, be constant in prayer. Romans 12:12

Please pray for: Pentecost 2025, Howard Hodges, Marilyn Haskin, Dan Pidoux and family in their loss of Julie, Ericka Van Kirk, Merlin Schreiner, Jo Peters, Carol Silcox, Lou Wildman, Darrell and Lue Michel, Dean Carpenter, Rochelle Teague, Dave Chrowl, Lois Wilson, Fonda Cox, and Arlene Trout.

Send prayer requests to our Prayer Coordinator, Rick Casebier at: prayers@eastsalemchurch.org.

Giving

Today's loose offering goes to Walla Walla University (NPUC).

To pay your tithe and offerings online, go to Adventist Giving or scan this QR Code to be redirected to the East Salem Church giving page.

Today's Sabbath Rest Ends: 6:33 PM ~ Next week it begins at: 6:23 PM

Chad Reisig, Pastor: chad@eastsalemchurch.org
LuDell Parrett, Head Elder: headelder@eastsalemchurch.org
Todd Hathaway, Board Chair: boardchair@eastsalemchurch.org

Announcements

- Fellowship Meal: Join us this afternoon, October 11th, immediately following our Sabbath service for our monthly potluck. Everyone is Welcome!
- ~ **NEW! Prayer Group:** Join us for a new prayer group on Sabbath mornings in the chapel starting at 9:00 AM. For more information contact Lisa at (503) 919-2145.
- Meal Train: Marilyn Haskin is having knee surgery on October 15^{th,} and the family is requesting meal assistance from their church family during her recovery time. If you can help a Meal Train has been set up at: mealtrain com/yd



- Meal Train has been set up at: <u>mealtrain.com/vdz3vz</u>.
- Women's Support Group: Join us for our next meeting on October 20th at 7:00 PM. All adult women of East and our surrounding community are welcome.
- Healthy Living Together: Join us for our next Thribe meeting and plant-based potluck on October 21st at 6:00 PM at the house of Marolyn Sayre-Smith. Please RSVP to Marolyn at: marolynss@icloud.com.
- Soup & Bread Social: Ladies, our Soup and Bread Social is back. Join us on October 26th at 10:00 AM. Bring soup or bread and stay for the opportunity to learn how to make bread from scratch. Bring your recipes to share with each other. For more information contact Marlene Tucker.
- ~ Save the Date: Have you or are you turning 60 in 2025? Daniel Fish did! The Fish family is having a church wide "Turning 60 Celebration" on November 2nd (time TBA). If you would like to be part of the celebration, contact Sharlene at (503) 428-6115. Everyone is invited, more info coming soon.
- Christmas Program: Rhonda Patrick Cummo has started work on this year's Christmas program, which will take place on December 20th. If you would like to be a part of this year's program, contact Rhonda at (503) 508-7732.
- Devotional Books: It is time to order your devotional and sharing books for 2025. The order form and book details are in the foyer. Special pricing is available when you order through the church. Contact Debbie for more information.
- Help Needed: The crew who set up and serve at our monthly Fellowship Meal needs people to assist them. Our monthly potluck happens on the 2nd Sabbath of each month and twice in November and December. If you can assist this crew, contact Sue Hunter or Toni Springer.
- ~ Adventurer's Club: This program is filled with activities, fun games, exploring nature, and much more. Open to all children ages PreK to 4th grade. Contact Mishael Tolan or the church office for more information.
- ~ **Picture Directory:** We are updating the pictures in our church family picture directory. Please send in an updated pictures of you and/or your family in JGP or PNG format to the church office at: secretary@eastsalemchurch.org or contact Debbie in the church office for more information. All pictures older than 2 years will be removed unless you let us know otherwise.